Annual Parish Report available

FOR the Annual
Parish Moeting,
tachel Hogley,
Chair of Holme
Valley Parish
Council, reported
on the varled work
of thie Council over
hor time a8 Chadr,

You can road
her report via the
Parish Couneil
wirhsile or,
allernatively, walch
thi prosentation
on the Parish
Council’s YouTube
channel

You might be
surprised at all the
stull that's going
O

Annual Report of the Parish Council

2020-21

Chair, Clir Rachel Hogley

Since last year, the Pansh Council has asked local community groups to forecast their
future funding needs. This helps the Pansh Council to plan our spending and financial
management. Accordingly, the Pansh Council i asking community groups to complete
Expressions of Interest forms for funding for the next financial year, from Apnl 2022
to May 2023. Go to the Pansh Council's website, holmevalleypanshcounail.gov.uk, to

download a form.

(OJPARISH COUNCIL NEW

Grants recently awarded to groups

THE Parish Councll is
always keen Lo support
Iocal communily resources
and services partieularly in
diMcult Wmes

This month the Parish
Councils Communily
Assels Support Commitios
has made the Tollowing
awirils
B 52 000 Lo Carlworlh
Moor Crickel Club Lowards

the purchase of new
shutters, internal doors and
windows in the pavillon,
W 53 000 Lo Hade Edge
Band Room towards
purchase of a new plano,
W 55,000 o Honley Village
Hadl towards rool repairs.
W 56,000 to The Friends
of Netherthong School
Lovwards the establishment
of i running Lrack in the

gehool grounds,

W 53,5360 o Upperthong
Village Hall towards the
prowvision of a new damp
privof course and roofl
repales,

W 54 5000,60 to River Holme
Connections lowards the
Turther refurbishment of
the Averside path belween
Digley resorvoir and
Armitage Bridge,

Keep your eye out for the S|gn

THIS Is the slgn thal our
malntenance contractor,
John, displays when
he Is working in your
communities on behall of
the Parish Council.
Things that John and
his team maintain that
you may not be aware
of are Holmfirth public
todlets, the hnndreds of
benches we have across
the valley, our bus

shelters, war memorials
and adopled red phone
boxes and the closed
graveyard in New MIIL
John also nndertakes

special work on behalfl of
the Council Hke Installing

the drinking fountain at
Holmiirth tollets.
Watch out too for our

new noticeboards. And, 1T
you see his new sign, give

John a wavel




